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I moved to Oregon in 1990. I was impressed with the ease of voting in this state; it 

made the process so Much Easier. 

Why would we revoke this right now, when mail in voting has worked so well in our 

state for 25 years?!? 

With voter suppression in so many red areas of our country, it would be a terrible 

blow to democracy and it would inconvenience our citizens to revoke a privilege that 

has made life in Oregon easier to do the right thing: get out the VOTE !!! 


